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Research Analysis 

 

The senate amendments to HB 1607 clarify that all state agencies must report to OMES the 

number of contract employees within their agencies by July 1, 2026 and every year after. 

Secondly, the amendment requires the report must include the conditions of each employee's 

contract in addition to their pay. Lastly, the amendment removes the requirement for the report to 

be made through Workday VNDLY if applicable.  

 

HB 1607, as amended,  requires all state agencies to report to OMES the number of contract 

employees within their agencies by July 1, 2026 and each year after. The report must include the 

contract employee's pay and the conditions of their contract. Reporting must be made through 

existing payroll software.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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